
From: paul yip  

Sent: Monday, May 8, 2023 4:28 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: File no.OPA-23-0003 

Dear Sir, 

I strongly object the proposed development by the Parkway Hotel. 

I am the owner of unit 518-9017 Leslie Street, Richmond Hill. I do not think that I have to put down the 

reasons why I object the above proposal as all my neighbours have already detailed their emails to you 

in response to this subject. I share the same points of their view. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Yun Por YIP 


